
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 014 OF 2021 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/132/89 

 

 

09 February 2021 

 

 
Further to Local Notice to Mariners No 008 of 2021 regarding Filming at Id-Daħla 

ta' Rinella and Il-Ramla ta' Għajn Tuffieħa - Das Boot III 
 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that further to Local Notice to Mariners Nos. 008 of 2021 regarding Filming at Id-

Daħla ta' Rinella and Il-Ramla ta' Għajn Tuffieħa - Das Boot III, that filming activities will 

also take place in Rinella – Malta Film Studios. 

 

The filming from Rinella will take place as follows: 

 

Thursday 11th February 2021 from 1800 hours to Friday 12th February 2021 at 0500 

hours, 

Friday 12th February 2021 from 1800 hours to Saturday 13th February 2021 at 0500 hours, 

Tuesday 16th February 2021 from 0700 hours to 1900 hours, 

Wednesday 17th February 2021 from 0700 hours to 1900 hours, 

Thursday 18th February 2021 from 0700 hours to 1900 hours, 

Friday 19th February 2021 from 0700 hours to 1900 hours, 

Saturday 20th February 2021 from 0700 hours to 1900 hours, 

Monday 22nd February 2021 from 0700 hours to 1900 hours, 

Tuesday 23rd February 2021 from 1800 hours to Wednesday 24th February 2021 at 0600 

hours, 

Wednesday 24th February 2021 from 1800 hours to Thursday 25th February 2021 at 0600 

hours, 

Thursday 25th February 2021 from 1800 hours to Friday 26th February 2021 at 0600 

hours, 

Friday 26th February 2021 from 1800 hours to Saturday 26th February 2021 at 0600 hours, 

Monday 01st March 2021 from 0700 hours to 1900 hours, 

Tuesday 02nd March 2021 from 0700 hours to 1900 hours and 

Wednesday 03rd March 2021 from 0700 hours to 1900 hours. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In view of the above a clear horizon is required for filming purposes. 

 

Mariners navigating in the indicated area on the mentioned dates and times are requested 

to keep watch on VHF Channel 12 and cooperate with the crew and/or enforcement 

personnel in the area.  

 

Any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12 are to 

be complied with. 

 

All other information included in Local Notice to Mariners Nos. 008 of 2021 will remain 

valid. 

  

 
 
 

Chart Affected:  BA 177, 2537, 2538 

 


